
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
 

 

 Flamingo 96.1% Kingfishers 91.6% Jackdaws 91% Hummingbirds 97.7%  5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.1% 

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Hummingbirds  

 

Punctuality Award Winners 

 

 Jesse - Flamingos 

 Grace  - Kingfishers 

   Freya E - Jackdaws 

Farrah - Hummingbirds 

 

Dojos for punctuality will be awarded to everyone who had 100% punctuality. 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Message  What a lovely week it has been in school with so much fun, laughter 

and smiles.  It all started with a beautiful guitar performance on Monday, and the Nativity 

performance on Wednesday. There were lots of shining stars and it was such a joyous occasion.  

Then we raised funds on Thursday for Save the Children and for those less fortunate, by 

wearing our Christmas jumpers and the whole school enjoyed a fabulous Christmas Dinner with 

much laughter, excitement and cheesy jokes.  And finally, the day was topped with a rousing 

Carol Concert from Jackdaws and Hummingbirds.  Parents even joined in with the singing 

(although there may be more practise needed from them!).   

Phew! What a fabulous lot of children you all have. 

 

And finally, from our Bawburgh family to yours we wish you a very Merry Christmas and here’s 

to a great New year! 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 
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After School Club – January 30th  There will be no After School Club on January 30th 

due to staff training.  
 

Thank you  Many thanks to James Plant for digging out the goalposts on the field at the 

weekend. He had a great little helper in Izzy as well! 

He did an amazing job  - it took a fair while and his help is really appreciated.  

The ground will get a bit of a rest over the holidays and we'll be recruiting helpers to get the 

new ones in next term!  

 

 

Breakfast Club Please ensure that you book your child into breakfast club on ParentMail.  

We have a limited number of places and if your child is not booked in,  we will ask you to return 

for the 8.30 am club.  If you have any issues, please contact the Office. 
 

Afterschool Club booking Don’t forget to book your places in for January. 
 

Overdue payments Please can you make any payments on ParentMail before the end of 

term. Thank you. 
 

Swimming Swimming will commence for Jackdaws on  Wednesday 4th January 2023 
 

Diary Dates  
3rd January – Start of Spring Term 

9th January – Guitar lessons commence 

30th January – NO after school club 

 

 

 


